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ATTENTION: PLEASE READ THIS
IMPORTANT LETTER FROM
MAYOR HARVEY

Dear Citizens of Weston:

| 'hope this letter finds all of you well and in good spirits after the holidays! As many of you know, the
city is exploring the possibility of hiring a City Administrator and | want to take an opportunity to provide further
information to our citizens about that issue.

At the November Board of Aldermen meeting we discussed the importance of stepping back and
conducting a feasibility study to evaluate the City's operations. The Aldermen and | have received comments,
both positive and negative, about the City Administrator position. As a result, the Board of Aldermen and |
agree that an exploratory study on the issue is in order. This study will assist us in evaluating the City’s
overall services and aid us in determining if the City Administrator position is necessary to provide important
administrative guidance to the Board as we grow for future capital improvement and services planning. As a
part of the feasibility study, a citizen survey will also be conducted. This survey will be mailed directly
to your residence in the next few weeks. Please complete the survey and return it as soon as possible.
In addition, | have formed an advisory committee to help in this process consisting of Alderwomen Joyce
Priddy; Alderman James Lowe; Shane Bartee; and Sue Phillips

We have asked Michael Soler, MS, CSSBB, to help guide us through the process of completing the
study and to provide us with his professional expertise in this area. The study is expected to be conducted
over the next few months with the goal of having results ready for analysis and discussion at the end of
February. We will present the results of the study to both City Wards in an open forum. We hope you will
take the time to participate in the survey and in the resulting open forums.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Clifford Harvey
Mayor






